Monthly Caracol Newsletter

December 2014

"Hipocampo"

Edition





LOS COLORES DEL CARACOL

LOS RESIDENTES DE LA PENÍNSULA CARACOL, A.C.

New pavers going down.....



As we mentioned last month, plans were underway to start the repair work on "Heart attack hill" on the west side of the Caracol. First was to be the repair of a water pipe under the road, and then the pavers would start going in place. Well, it turns out that the water company is not going to be able to supply the equipment needed to repair the water line in a timely manner. So, rather than putting off the laying of new pavers, the road work is shifting over to the North-West side and pavers are going down starting at the intersection of Paseo Camaron and Paseo Hipocampo, and continuing up Hipocampo to the Pila near the top of the hill. This is another steep section of road, that gets much traffic and requires frequent repair. Hopefully we can refocus our efforts on the steep section of Paseo Camaron (Heart attack hill) when the water pipe finally gets repaired.



With returning board members and residents, November brought a new Caracol meeting at Tequila's. Minutes and current financial reports for the hill are available on the new web site. Also the home page lists upcoming events for January and February of 2015. Be sure to check it out, and let us know what you like and don't about the new web site.

If you have not paid your 2014 association dues, there is still time. And please consider donating to the "Easy Rider" road paving fund. Its \$500 and everyone benefits. Go to the new web site and click on the dues tab for information on paying dues and road contributions.

www.caracolassn.com